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Meeting called to order at 6:35pm by President Bonnie Mitchell.  The following board members were present:  Kim 

Oates (Vice Present), Wes Meares (Treasurer), Jeanie Zorich (Secretary), Brent Andrews, Kris Boynton, Rick Chandler, 

Don Meares, Terry Watkins, and Glenn Zuroske.  Also present was Chris Hinkley.  Not present:  Sid Hall, Kathy Piper, 

Cindy Utecht, and Mike Edwards. 

Meeting minutes from September 3, 2013 were approved as written. 

REVIEW TEASURER’S REPORT:  Wes was unable to print out a report for the month; nothing to report. 

ATHLETIC DIRECTOR’S REPORT:  Mike was not able to attend the meeting due to working at the RHS Volleyball game. 

NEW BUSINESS 

• Boosters Safe for RHS Office:  The safe should arrive in approximately 2-3 days. 

• Sound System:  Working with School District to get the new sound system. 

• Wall of Fame Process:  Tabled to be discussed in November. 

• Concessions:  Tabled. 

• 50/50 Sales:  Football Boosters, Softball, and Cheer will be selling tickets during the Hanford game October 25th. 

• Membership Sales:  The Booster booth will be open during the games from 6:30pm – Halftime.  Kris Boynton and 

Terry Watkins will work the booth during the Kamiakin game October 4th. 

AROUND THE ROOM 

• Chris Hinkley:  Shared the plans/ideas for batting cages to be built at the softball fields.  Chris has already shared the 

plans with Mr. Praino; who is in support of the idea.  Mike Edwards needs to submit the plans to the RSD School 

Board for approval.  RHS Softball is also working to gain “ownership” of the Richland National Little League field, 

a.k.a. Town Field, to be used as the RHS Home Softball field. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:06pm. 

ADDITIONAL BOARD BUSINESS IN OCTOBER 

1. Board President issued an email to all Board Members on Monday, October 28th, proposing the Booster Organization 

support the following for Volleyball and Soccer Districts: 

• Boosters pay $2.00 toward the admission of the first 100 students to the mentioned games.  Maximum 

output would be $400.00. 

Via email, the Board Members unanimously approved the proposal. 

2. Board President issued an email to all Board Members on Wednesday, October 30th, proposing the Booster 

Organization support the following for District Football Game on November 8th, at Joe Albi Stadium in Spokane: 

• Buses 

• Pizza 

• Game Tickets 

Via email, the Board Members unanimously approved the Booster organization paying for buses ($600.00 each), 

pizza and tickets.  The cost for students to ride the bus is $10.00. 


